
 

 

External consultant 
- Vietnam Program 

 

Consultant to conduct the Final Evaluation of Vietnam Comprehensive Eye Care Development 
Project (SIBV) 

The Fred Hollows Foundation is a development organization working in more than 25 countries. We 
help to train and empower local eye doctors, nurses and health workers to create a sustainable 
system of care in the communities that need it most. The work we do has a very clear purpose: to 
make sure everyone, whether they are rich or poor, has access to high quality, affordable eye health. 

The Fred Hollows Foundation in Viet Nam is looking for Consultant to conduct the Final Evaluation 
of Vietnam Comprehensive Eye Care Development Project (SIBV).  For the time line and job detail, 
please refer at the link https://hollows.sharefile.com/d/s73e8814a8cb459ea 

Applications can be made via tphan@hollows.org and should include a resume and covering letter 
addressing all areas expressed in the “experience, skills and attributes” section of TOR 

 Or send the applications to the office address: 

Ms Phan Thi Trang 

The Fred Hollows Foundation in Viet Nam 
Address: 7th floor, the Sacombank building, 130-132 Bach Dang street, Da Nang City, Viet Nam 
Tel: +84 511 3832999 

Deadline for Submission: 25 March 2016 

 

The Fred Hollows Foundation is committed to protecting the rights of children in all areas where we work. 
Applicants are advised that The Foundation reserves the right to conduct police checks and other screening 
procedures to ensure we maintain and promote a child safe environment. 

 
 


